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James Russell

From: Kelly, Vanessa M. <vkelly@clarkhill.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 6:59 PM
To: James Russell
Subject: Re: GMU-1673-21

 
Thank you. Pleased to renew for another term.  
Vanessa M Kelly  
Clark Hill PLC 
609.785.2926 
Vkelly@clarkhill.com 
 
Please pardon any typos as sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Feb 12, 2025, at 6:50 PM, James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> wrote: 

  

EXTERNAL EMAIL: The sender (jrussell@gmu.edu) is external to Clark Hill. Exercise caution with links, attachments, or replies if 
this message is unexpected.  

 
 
Hello: 
  
Due to an oversight on our part this contract expiration date was missed. At this time we would like to 
renew the contract for the final year (1/20/25 – 1/19/26) at the current terms, conditions and pricing. If 
agreeable please respond in the affirmative. No further paperwork will be required. 
  
Thank you. 
  
James F. Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  

 External Message: Use Caution  


